
 

May 9, 2024 

The Honorable Tom Cole     The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  

Chairman       Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations     Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives     U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515      Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

I am requesting funding for the Gene Campbell Road Project for fiscal year 2025.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is Montgomery County, located at 501 N. Thompson Street 200, 

Conroe, Texas, 77301. 

The funding would be used for surveying, engineering, environmental review and the design of upgrades to 

Gene Campbell Road, a critical roadway corridor in my district.  

The project will yield drainage, public safety, mobility, and economic benefits for my district. The project is an 

appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will help with economic development, and by reducing flooding, it 

will help avoid more costly recovery efforts in the future. 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 U.S.C. 

5305(a)(1), Community Development Block Grant Program.  

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dan Crenshaw  

Member of Congress 


